
 
 
TO:  Clearing Member Firms 
  Back Office Managers 
  Delivery Personnel 
   
FROM:            CME Clearing  
 
ADVISORY #: 14-122 
 
SUBJECT: EREP and MRS Production Login Changes 
 
DATE:  March 26, 2014 
   
 
Please note effective Saturday, April 5th all users accessing the Production Enterprise Reporting 
Portal (EREP) and Member Reporting System (MRS) via the CME Group Portal will be required 
to login a second time after clicking on the portal link.   
 
If there are any additional questions, please contact CCS at 312-207-2525. 


